GOVERNING COUNCIL

Our Governing Council provides a focus and a forum for the involvement of parents in the kindergarten. The Governing Council is responsible for setting the broad direction and vision of the preschool, including

- monitoring the total financial resources of the kindergarten and setting parent contributions (fees)
- determining maintenance and improvements of our grounds and buildings.
- supporting the staff in developing quality services to meet the needs of the community.
- contributing to the development of priorities and policies (including children's safety and welfare).

Another vital responsibility is to ensure that the cultural and social diversity of the community is considered and particular needs are appropriately identified.

Meetings are held twice a term at the kindergarten in the evening. The day and time are determined by the Governing Council members.

Ways in which you can be involved at the kindergarten:

- Become a member of the Governing Council.
- Help with kindergarten washing, gardening, sweeping etc.
- Support working bees and fundraising.
- Joining in by reading stories, playing games, cooking, working with children's computer programs etc. The possibilities are endless.